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Resolution 2004-022 

A RESOLUTION APPROVING 2004 COUNCIL GOALS 

WHEREAS, the City created Council goals at their January 2004 goal 
setting session; and 

WHEREAS, the attached Exhibit 1 is a summary of those goals; 

NOW, THEREFORE, THE CITY RESOLVES AS FOLLOWS: 

To adopt the goals attached as Exhibit 1 for the year of 2004. 

Duly passed by the City Council this 9th day of March 2004. 

ATTEST: 
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EXHIBIT 1 
Council Goals for Calendar Year 2004 

1. Staff should discuss Sherwood's growth goals with the LCDC ifit is felt 
that Metro is ignoring us. 

2. Council would like to see a copy of the Archer posted to our Web Site. 
3. Council would like to have their pictures be the first link that a citizen 

can use to send an E-mail to that particular Council Member. 
4. Council would like to follow the School Districts Model of Key 

Communicators with a Web Version. 
5. Council discussed posting the Archer in either the Coffee Shop window 

or the City Hall window. 
6. Staff will check with TVF&R to discuss their responses to our growth 

projections. 
7. Staff will review AMR's (ambulance) response goals for the City. 
8. Terry will present an I-5 update at an upcoming council work session. 
9. Chief Middleton will make a brief presentation at an upcoming council 

work session. This will become an annual presentation from Police 
Chief to Council. 

10. Council wants to get the streets moving as soon as possible this year. 
They would also like to see signage up quickly and would like staff to 
use the Garragus site as a temporary Parking lot. 

11. Staff will bring sales criteria for City Buildings to be sold, to Council. 
Council will review them and these criteria will become the basis for 
selling our surplus building stock in the next 2 years. 

12. Council would like an Economic Impact Plan created and proposed to 
Council. 

13. Council reviewed the Project planning document in the Packet and 
asked for an indicator to be included that would let the reader know 
the Project Managers estimate of% completion, compared to % 
complete for dollars spent. Staff will meet with Councilor Durrell and 
W eislogel to review reporting possibilities. 

14. Follow up with Golf Course committee members letting them know 
that due to property costs council will not be pursuing the Golf Course 
as a high priority project any longer. 

15. Discussion was had on a possible water line from Wilsonville to 
Sherwood for irrigation water to help relieve demand for City water. 

16. Councilor Grant will follow up with FOOT to discuss the status of their 
proposed changes to the Old Town design standards. 

17. Staff will contact the Y to get a monthly status on their budget and 
membership statistics included in the Council Packet. 
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